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IRVINE, CA (March 23, 2009) - Fisher Phillips announced today that it has completed its Irvine office
relocation from its previous Von Karman Avenue address to 2050 Main St., Suite 1000 in Irvine, CA.
The move, which was initiated to accommodate the firm's continued growth, follows the opening of
two new offices for Fisher Phillips in Louisville, KY and Portland, ME earlier this year.

The firm’s new offices, encompassing 24,942 square feet, are located on the tenth floor in Opus
Center Irvine Ill, a project of the Opus Group.

“We looked at several new buildings in Irvine as we conducted our search for new space. This
building best accommodated our need for continued expansion of our office, and we were impressed
with the quality of the Opus product,” said James J. McDonald, managing partner of the Irvine office
of Fisher Phillips.

The firm’s Irvine office, which will celebrate its 20th anniversary next year, now has 31 attorneys.
The firm opened for business at the new location March 23. Telephone and facsimile numbers
remain the same.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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